Beehive Lane Community Primary School Newsletter No.4



THE BUZZ®WORD

Friday, 28th September, 2018

"Releasing The Potential Within All"

We can hardly believe that we are nearly at the end of September already!

It has been another busy week, at sunny Beehive Lane and the children have enjoyed plenty of outdoor activities.

All the Reception children have been enjoying their week and proudly and confidently collected their 'Welcome Certificates' in assembly this morning.

Year 5 trip to Tower of London



Year 5 had a wonderful trip to the Tower of London! Which was brought to life by William Parr, talking about Henry VIII and the Tower? They visited the stunning Crown Jewels and other exhibits in the Bloody Tower and Torture Chamber. The children demonstrated good knowledge of kings and queens with great enthusiasm!





Cross Country Year 3 and 4









Thursday, some children from Year 3 and 4 took part in Cross Country in Chelmer Park.

They all enjoyed the event and displayed great performance. Special congratulations to Lacey B (19th) and Charlie P (16th).

Polite Reminder

We ask parents not to knock on the classroom doors before school.

Teachers are available at the end of day or school office is available to take messages.

Thank you for co-operation.





Lunchtime Awards



Oscar G in Year 1
Isabella B and Amber M in Year 4
were awarded for good manners and
polite behaviour

Polite Reminder

Children are not to take games and play equipment out of the boxes in the playground before or after school.

Team Points



Great work Robins for collecting the most team points this week.

Be a Reader" Class award



Well done to Year 1 who have won the "Be a Reader" trophy this week again with 100%. Great effort!

Star of the Week

Noah H for a fantastic start to school. He has listened carefully and plays with others.

Alex W for a super participation in Maths and trying hard in all he does. **Evie T** for working independently in Maths, English and Phonics.



George B for excellent listening, concentrating hard and always trying his best, an excellent start to Year 3.

Lily P for working hard this week to produce an outstanding piece of writing, she tried to use a wide range of vocabulary.

Whole of Year 5 for a fantastic school trip. Everyone was interested, attentive and enthusiastic and showed great knowledge in our workshop. Jay C for giving good effort to develop his learning across the board.

Times Tables



2X - Mia C, Joseph H, Alfie M, Jessica H 3X - Nkechi O 4X - Jake S



Charlie C Aimee W Liam M



Friends of Beehive Lane (FDBS)

'Friends of Beehive School' (FOBs) is a charity run by Parents in order to raise money, support the school and make a difference for our children. It provides an opportunity for everyone to work together towards a common goal and is open to all parents even if you only have a small amount of time available to get involved.

We are now looking for a new chair person.

If you feel that you would like to take up the challenge, we would love to hear from you.

Just call in at the school office.

Playleader of the week

Thursday Group for putting on exciting games

Letters sent out this week

Boys Football, selected children October Fake Away Parents Consultation

Achievements

Alfie M was awarded 'Man of the Match' after scoring endless goals in Ice Hockey games. Daniel D was awarded 'Man of the Match' for a determined performance in Wilvale Rangers Knights football game Daniel S was awarded 15 Metres swimming

Benjamin P was awarded 10 Metres swimming.

What's on Next Week

Monday 1st October

Flu Immunisation

Wednesday 3rd October

Football competition at GBHS- Boys Year 5-6(selected)

> Have you handed the slip back?

Thursday 4th October

Parent Consultation

Tag Rugby, Dance cancelled Cross Country- Year 3-4(selected)

Friday 5th October

Harvest Service at St Paul's Year1-6

Paul Sully Headteacher